
   

 

   

 

 

Executive Summary  

Training Committee Meeting  

15 May 2023  

1. The format of the 2023 and 2024 training events were discussed, including the 

National Convention and Principles of Judging. 

 

2. The 2023 Young Horse Forum was held in March, with 131 in person attendees 

and 52 on demand tickets sold to date. Discussions took place around future 

education of Young Horse training. 

 

3. 2023 BDCC courses are underway, with one full Level 3 course and three full 

Level 2 courses. 2 hybrid course formats are also running in 2023, with both 

Level 2 and Level 3 candidates.   

 

4. Updates on CPD and qualification mapping work were provided, with successful 

progress noted so far. 

 

5. Digital training content for the coming months was discussed and suggestions 

were made for further topics to cover.  

 

6. Updates were given around the proposed test changes and timelines were 

shared with the committee. 

 

Date of next meeting – 25 September 2023 


